
   

 

This week’s attendance is 97.5%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y6 99.5% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 
 

7.3.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Yesterday the children went on the field for the first time 
in a while – it’s official, summer is here!  Ok maybe not but 
it definitely was good to see the children playing on the 
grass having fun. 
 
Meanwhile, indoors, children in Y5 and Y6 (top left) have 
been learning all about the different parts of a flower.  Here 
you can see Mr Beer skilfully dissecting a flower whilst the 
children observed and got ready to have a go themselves! 
 
Middle left, children in Y3 have been utilising their 
Markeaton MINDS when sharing and editing their work.  
Here we have two children working really well together – 
top work Y3s! 
 
Bottom left, we have one of the many examples of artwork 
which were submitted to the Young Artists’ Competition.  
The deadline has now passed and we will hopefully find out 
the results very soon.  The winners may even be chosen to 

have their work exhibited in London        
 
In other news, a message went out earlier in the week 
asking for any up and coming bands to get in touch with 
school regarding doing a live set at the Summer Fair 
(28.6.25).  If you are in a band or know of a band who want 
some free publicity and like doing covers then get in touch! 
 
We also sent out a message asking if people would be 
interested in doing a car boot sale again.  If you are, fill in 
the SurveyMonkey questionnaire and we will look at 
potential dates. 
 
Finally, just another reminder about the Smartphone 
presentation on Tuesday 13th May, 6-7.30pm at Lawn 
Primary School.  I am told it is for adults only, not children. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 


